## Icons and Idols

Who do you look up to?

# In your opinion, why do people have idols?

Idol: a person or thing that is greatly admired, loved, or revered.

Icon: a person or thing regarded as a representative symbol or as worthy of respect.

## The Queen

The Queen has been the Queen for 69 years.
She has four children and the eldest, Charles, is supposed to become the King one day. The Queen is also a grandmother and a great-grandmother. People admire her for her kindness and her dedication to her job.



#### Adele

 Adele is one of the most famous English singer, song-writers of all time. She is famous for her emotional songs and her incredible voice. She went to a musical theatre school in south London but now she lives in the USA.



# Lily Allen

 Lily Allen is another famous singer, song-writer. Lily has been famous since she was just a teenager as her dad is also a public figure. Lily has been praised for her fearless political and feminst lyrics. Many people, especially young women, admire her for her honesty.

#### James Bond

 James Bond is not a real person, however he is seen in films a lot and it is as though he exists in real life. James Bond is a successful and powerful spy who often ignores instructions and advice from his boss. Bond is admired for 'saving the world'.



## Iconic English people include:

- The Queen
- Adele
- Lily Allen
- James Bond (but he is fictitious)
- Who are some iconic figures in Spain?
- What are their life stories?
- Who do you personally admire? Why?
- What makes someone Iconic?